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Dear Parents

New Menu Starting Monday 16 April 2018

Please find attached the new Summer/Autumn Menu which starts after the
Easter holidays on Monday 16" April 2018.

As mentioned in a previous letter there will be a slight increase in the price of a
school meal which comes into effect from Thursday 12t April (the first day of
the summer term). The new price of a school meal will then be £2.20.

Please note: as the new menu does not start until Monday 16" April the menu
for Thursday 12t and Friday 13 April will be as follows:

Thursday 12 April: Beef burger/quorn burger/chicken burger/veggie burger
in a bun, hash brown, cake and drink.

Friday 13 April: Battered fish/cheese & onion slice/jackets, sweetcorn/baked
beans, chips, ice cream/fruit/yogurt and drink.

We will also be incorporating more theme days into the menu which are very
popular with the children.

Please take time to have a look at the attached menu. Thank you.

Yours sincere

S A
Mr R Cruise
Headteacher
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